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PNB New York Manhattan Branch Temporary Closure 

 
To prevent risks against COVID-19, please be informed that PNB New York 

Manhattan Branch will be temporarily CLOSED until February 26, 2021 

(Friday) for cleaning and disinfection of the branch premises.  The Branch will 

resume operations on Monday, March 1, 2021.   

 

During the above-mentioned period, PNB New York Queens Extension 

Office remains OPEN under normal business hours.   

 

For inquiries, you may contact bustamanteeb@pnb.com.ph or 

mendozard@pnb.com.ph. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.  

 

 

PNB New York Management  


